[image: image1.wmf][image: image3.wmf][image: image4.jpg]


[image: image2.wmf] 

April 2010 Newsletter





Annual Hi Hill Association Meeting


June 7, 2010 at 7pm.  Location to be determined.  Last year, it was held at the Orion Township Library (which is free).  In years past, it was held at the Howarth Church across the street (cost: $125.00).  Where would you prefer to attend?  Let us know!  Unless you vote a majority in favor of meeting at the church, we will again book the library’s meeting room.





We want you at the meeting!


Without you, there would be no subdivision!  Literally, all residents in the Hi Hill Village comprise this association.  You will vote this June on the annual budget, association business, the major subdivision sponsored events (garage sale, annual picnic, neighborhood watch, and more), and the future board members.  Be there to decide.  The power is in your voice.  Use it!





We want you on the association board!


Each property owner is eligible to be a candidate for a board position.  Strong leadership brings progress.  Work with fellow residents to build a pleasant, respectable neighborhood that we can all be proud to call our home, the Hi Hill Village.





Hi Hill Village Annual Meeting Agenda


1.  Call to order


2.  Treasurer Report


3.  Garage Sale


4.  Annual Picnic


5.  Neighborhood Watch


6.  Landfill


7.  Phone Book


8.  Website


9.  Beautification


10.  Open Forum


11.  Officer Elections*


	A.  President


	B.  Vice President


	C.  Treasurer


	D. Events Coordinator


12.  Meeting adjournment





*Officers are elected for two year terms.  In June 2009, the offices of Architectural Controller, Sergeant at Arms and Secretary were filled.  The office of President remained vacant due to lack of a candidate.  At this meeting, residents will elect the following officers to the board: President, Vice President, Treasurer, and Events Coordinator.  Residents interested in becoming a candidate should contact the current board prior to June 6, 2010. (Notice: A resident who is unable to attend the meeting may vote by proxy. Contact the board for information)





Hi Hill Village Association


“Working together for a pleasant community”





P.O. Box 648                                                 hihillsub@gmail.com


Lake Orion, MI 48361      http://hihillvillage.tripod.com











Welcome New Residents!


We are delighted to see new neighbors in many homes!  If you have questions about any aspect of the subdivision and its association, please don’t hesitate to contact the board!





2010 Maintenance Fee


The $25.00 annual maintenance fee for all residents is now due.  Enclosed with this newsletter is your payment reminder.  Please remit coupon with your payment.





Subdivision Garage Sale


May 13, 14, 15, 2010.  Everyone is encouraged to participate!  The board will arrange for advertising in local newspapers and posting signs at the entrances.  We can also create a shopper’s flyer that lists seller addresses and items for sale.  Send us your information no later than May 7, 2010 to � HYPERLINK "mailto:hihillsub@gmail.com" ��hihillsub@gmail.com� or P.O. Box 648, Lake Orion, MI 48361.





General Courtesy


Recently, we’ve heard concerns about various street traffic concerns.  Speed: We ask that you and your visitors adhere to the 25mph speed limit.  Bus Stops: Each morning and afternoon during the school year, slow down around the main bus stop (Hi Hill & Bald Mountain).  We also ask parents to park only on one side of the street, so that traffic may still pass.  Cut Through Traffic: This ongoing problem requires your action.  For general traffic, call the Oakland County Sheriff (248 858 – 4950).  If you specifically see Waste Management garbage haulers cutting through our subdivision, please call Eagle Valley at 1-800-796-9696 immediately.  There has been prior contact with the company, and Eagle Valley has directed its drivers use the main streets instead of our side streets.  





NO HAZ Collection Date


Saturday, May 22, 2010 from 8am – 2pm at Oakland University.  Use the entrance W. Oakland Drive from Walton Blvd. (Squirrel Rd. will be under construction.)   For accepted items, see the website � HYPERLINK "http://www.nohaz.com" ��www.nohaz.com�. NO HAZ Hotline: 248-858-5656.





Orion Township Mandatory Watering Restrictions


Mr. Ireland, Director of the Department of Public Works, has sent all homeowner associations a reminder of the township’s mandatory watering restrictions.  Included in the list of restricted accounts are “residents with automated sprinkler accounts.”  From May to September, watering can only occur from 12:00am to 5:00am on Mon., Wed., Fri., for odd number house addresses and Tues., Thurs., Sat., for even number house addresses. You may water any time on Sundays. “If the restrictions Monday through Saturday are not followed, then your water service could be discontinued.”  Read the entire notice on our website: � HYPERLINK "http://hihillvillage.tripod.com/orion_twp_mandatory_watering_restrictions.pdf" ��http://hihillvillage.tripod.com/orion_twp_mandatory_watering_restrictions.pdf� 





See you in June at the annual association meeting!





Block Captains


Bald Mountain:  	Ruth & Pete Sherrick


Hi Crest:		MaryJo Yeglinski


Hi Dale:		Brian Kelly


Hi Lure/Hi Valley:  Bob & Sue Kanda


Hi Villa:		Kathleen Skiba


Morgan Hill:	Dave & Linda Keber


Pinnacle Dr./Ct.:  Ruth &Steve Ferrell


Silverbell:  		Jacklyn Rolf





Hi Hill Village Association Board





Pres.:				Vacant


VP:				Don Ritenburg


Treasurer:			Kevin Harris


Events:			Kris Mooney


Architectural Control: 	Joe Geraci


Sergeant at Arms:  	Sue Turpen


Secretary:  			Melissa Archer














